
   
  

Ward I Neighborhood Planning Assembly  
December 12, 2012  

7:00 – 8:30 pm 
FAHC, McClure Lobby Conference Room 

 
  

MEETING GROUND RULES ~ Listen to Who’s Speaking ~ Share your opinion politely ~ Treat all people respectfully ~   
~ Respect Agenda & Process ~  

  
 
 

December's Ward 1 NPA Meeting will feature discussions with: 
 

 City Councilors Bushor and Worden 
 Kyle Bostwick, Vermont Lake Monsters on some plans for entertainment at Centennial 

Field. 
 Janice Santiago will talk about a new program at "Women Helping Bettered Women." 
 Deryk Roach and Jesse Bridges of Burlington Parks and Rec will talk about Penny for the 

Parks, how any of it will be applied within Ward 1, and update on any plans to upgrade 
the neglected Schmanska Park. 

 Nicole Losch of DPW will introduce the "Scoping" process for the long awaited new 
sidewalk to be installed alongside the cemetery of Colchester Avenue. 

 
All are enthusiastically invited to attend! 
 

 
 

Ward 1 NPA Steering Committee: 

Peg Boyle Single 
Jean Hopkins 
Richard Hillyard 
 

  
  


